
 

 

 

17th April 2023 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Resignation and Appointment of Finance Manager. 

 

It is with regret that we announce the resignation of our Finance Manager, Timoci Taukei. 

Timoci has served our organization with distinction for several years, and we would like to 

take this opportunity to thank him for his hard work and dedication. 

 

During his tenure, Timoci played a significant role in the growth and development of the 

company, and we are grateful for his contribution. We wish him well in his future endeavors. 

 

We are pleased to announce that Samuela Matakibau, our current Senior Accountant, will be 

taking up the role of Acting Finance Manager. Samuela joined us in 2018 as a Graduate 

Accountant and has since been promoted to Accountant and Senior Accountant. 

 

Samuela is a talented and dedicated professional with a Bachelor's degree in Accounting and 

Economics. He has demonstrated exceptional leadership qualities, and we are confident that he 

will excel in his new role. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Chairman       Company Secretary 


